HARDEMAN COUNTY, TEXAS
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

The Hardeman County Commissioners Court will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2022-
2023 budget on Friday, August 19,2022 at 9:00 A.M. in the Commissioners Court Room,
Hardeman County Courthouse, 300 Main Street, Quanah, Texas. All interested taxpayers are
invited to attend.

A copy of the prdposed budget is on file at the Hardeman County Clerk’s Office and County
Judge’s office and at www.co.hardeman.tx.us for public inspection. After the public hearing, the
Commissioners Court will consider adoption of the proposed budget.

Notice is also given that the proposed budget contains the following increases in annual
salaries and allowances for full time county employees including elected officials for fiscal
year 2022-2023
(a) Longevity adjustments to all employees, including elected officials as provided for in the
county policy. $120.00 per year for each year of service.

This notice is being provided per Texas Local Government Code Section 152.013(b)




